
    Aloha, greater community of Hamakua/Kohala and 
                  all the beautiful island of Hawai’i
 

We are asking for your help relocating and finding positive outcomes for our dogs 

currently situated at our Rainbow Friends Waimea Shelter next to the Waimea-

Kohala Airport.    Our landlord has cut short our lease and we want to honor their 

decision without delay. Our goal is to relocate all the animals situated at Rainbow 

Friends Waimea by September 1, 2022.  

 

A friend has read of the Waimea shelter plight and is offering to triple match up to 

$5000 from the community by August 31 2022!   Any funds raised by the 

community will help with vacating costs/needs, finding temporary/permanent 

fostering & adoption solutions for the animals.    

 

Please share and network as much as possible in your neighborhoods and 

communities.  Please contact us through our landline in Kurtistown: 808-982-5110

 

Please Donate Here - -   https://donorbox.org/help-move-the-waimea-shelter

 

Mahalo nui in advance for your support!

Mary Rose, Founder Rainbow Friends Animal Sanctuary

 

Contact:  Text me directly at 808-494-8700 or email 

maryrose@rainbowfriends.org or mail@rainbowfriends.org  

https://donorbox.org/help-move-the-waimea-shelter
mailto:mail@rainbowfriends.org
mailto:maryrose@rainbowfriends.org

